
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

General Manager’s Office  

  Sligo University Hospital 

The Mall 

Sligo 

F91 H684 

Tel: (071) 91-74511 

Fax: (071)91-74648 

Mission Statement 
Sligo University Hospital is committed to the delivery of a high quality, patient centred service in a safe, equitable and efficient manner. 

We recognise and value the contribution of each staff member and endeavour to support them in their ongoing development. 

Deputy Martin Kenny, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Kildare Street,        

Dublin 2 

 

 23
rd

 March 2021 

 

PQ 12209/21:  To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff including agency 

staff, front-line staff who are in contact with patients and back office 

administration staff that are awaiting Covid-19 vaccine and those who 

have received the vaccine in Sligo University Hospital: and if he will 

make a statement on the matter. 

 

Dear Deputy Kenny,   

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Public Representation. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

Response: 

I wish to advise that 2064 staff, students and those employed through agency have received Covid 

vaccine in Sligo University Hospital. 

 

There are 184 staff yet to be vaccinated who are not in a position to receive the vaccine as yet 

.either due to Covid positive, sick leave, pregnancy related. 

 

I trust that this addresses your query. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

       
____________________ 

Grainne McCann 

General Manager  

 


